

Coonabarabran High School

PO Box 3 Newell Hwy Coonabarabran NSW 2357

Ph: 02 6842 1099 Fax: 02 6842 2267

Email: coonabarab-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au



21 August 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers

YEAR 11 EXAMINATIONS

Coonabarabran High School students will be sitting formal Yearly Examinations from 4 September 2023. Students will receive a clear guide regarding examination content during normal classes.

For your information, examinations will be on the following days.

	Monday 4 September	Tuesday 5 September	Wednesday 6 September	Thursday 7 September	Friday 8 September
Morning	English Paper 1	Ancient History	Mathematics	Business Studies	Agriculture
			Sport, Lifestyle, and Recreation	Design & Technology	Community and Family Studies
				Legal Studies	Chemistry
				Industrial Technology (Metal)	Industrial Technology (Timber)
				Physics	Modern History
Afternoon	English Paper 2	Earth and Environmental Science Music PDHPE Primary Industries Society & Culture Visual Arts		Math Extension 1 Eng Extension 1 Distance Education Catch Up Examinations	Catch Up Examinations

Morning examinations commence at 8.55am and afternoon examinations commence at 1.15pm Formal examinations are an important assessment tool and allow students' progress and understanding to be clarified. Students are required to be at school for these examinations and to return to classes when not undertaking an examination. If your child is unable to attend on these days it is important that they notify their classroom teacher to facilitate an opportunity for them to complete these tasks at an alternative time.

If you have any enquiries about these examinations please contact the Examination Co-ordinator Dr M Armstrong or the Deputy Principal Mr D Graham at the school on 6842 1099.

Yours sincerely

Dr M Acolstrong Exam Co-ordinator Duncan Graham

RELIEVING DEPUTY PRINCIPAL